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We have continued finding out about the Vikings way of 
life in Topic.

We learnt about how the Viking’s lived and researched their Viking longhouses.!



We made these longhouses as part of our Home Learning project.



Then in English, we turned into estate 
agents and wrote some adverts trying 
to sell a longhouse!





In class, we have been reading these books. They are helping us to 
learn about overcoming our fears, how we deal with friendship
issues and how we could become more eco-friendly.



In Maths, we have been working on addition, subtraction, roman 
numerals and rounding! 



In Science, we 
have learned all 
about a plant’s 
life cycle. We 
created some 
beautiful 
explanation 
texts 
describing each 
different stage.







We have also been learning all about rocks. We researched how rocks are 
formed and about the different layers that make up our planet.



We have been able to investigate rocks and their properties and even made 
some of our own igneous, metamorphic and sedimentary ‘rocks’ with chocolate 

and sweets!



In RHE, we have been focussing on similarities and differences and how we 
can celebrate diversity.





In RE we have been learning about religious festivals. We have focussed 
on Eid, Passover and Christmas. We are able to explain why each of 
these festivals are celebrated and make comparisons between them.



In PE we have been practising our basketball skills and we had fun with Dave 
doing Box2Bfit. We also had a great time celebrating the Rugby and Football 
World Cups with festivals in school. 



Christmas Art



Christmas Art



In other areas of the curriculum….

We had an amazing carol concert 
at St Oswald’s Church along with 
Year 5 and 6.

Everyone took part with the 
singing, acting and poetry reading. 
The parents loved our ‘Santa Needs 
New Reindeer’ poem!



In other areas of the curriculum….

We have a Mindfulness Club 
every Thursday lunchtime for 
anyone who wants to come and 
have some quiet time away 
from all the playground in a 
relaxing environment.



We are continuing to recognise and name our emotions and learn what to do to 
regulate ourselves. We know that everyone experiences all of these behaviours at 
one time or another.



And in other news……

The children in Mrs Haxby’s class had a Great Haxby Hat Off when they 
decorated a cap to show compassion and friendship to James and his family. 
There were some amazing designs!



And lots, lots more!


